3 June 2025



Dear Parent/Carer,

I am writing to inform you about an exciting opportunity for your child to participate in an induction event for year 6 students which are transiting to Caldew School this September. The event is taking place at Walby Farm Park on **Thursday 26 June**.

We would like some of our current Year 7 students to attend the event with the aim to provide Year 6 students with the chance to meet current Caldew students and begin building relationships before the official induction day at the end of June.

The event will take place from 6pm to 8pm. Caldew School has sole hire of Walby Farm Park during this time. Parents are kindly asked to drop off their child and collect them at the end of the session.

Your child has expressed an interest in participating in this event. In September, some of our current Year 7 students will act as peer mentors, helping new Year 7 students with their transition to Caldew in September.

In order to cover the costs of hiring Walby Farm Park, we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £7. To give consent for your child to attend this trip, please accept the invitation on Ipay by Friday 6 June. You can then go onto make payment for this trip, payment for the trip is due by Friday 13 June. The trip will appear under your child's account on Ipay. If you are unable to pay using ipay, cash can be accepted at the Admin Office.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

J Atkinson

Miss J Atkinson Head of Year 7

www.caldew.cumbria.sch.uk